
Angels #2 new group home is now open!   

Thank you to The HALO Foundation, Florida Home Partnership, The Hillsbor-

ough County Office of Affordable Housing and Ross O'Banion for all their hard 

work to make this new group home a reality.   

 

This three-bedroom house was designed for 6 non-ambulatory consumers, which 

is something that Angels Unaware, Inc. desperately needed.  It is wheelchair ac-

cessible and is ADA compliant.  It was built with the latest technology and is 

Green Certified.   It is now home to six adult men, semi-ambulatory and non-

ambulatory. 

 

On August 9, an "open house" was hosted and refreshments were served.  Visitors 

were able to tour the new facility and enjoy the beautiful view of Strawberry 

Lake.  We had to dodge a few rain drops but the view from the back porch was 

amazing.   


